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Ms. Zundel’s November Newsletter 
 

Big Sky Elementary 
Billings, MT 59102 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Your children are doing amazing things! 

Each week I assign homework. Please go 
over the math worksheet with them and have 
them explain their thinking. If they are 
struggling with a concept, it really helps for 
them to be practicing at home. 

Don’t forget to have your child read to you 
each night! We are working very hard to 
build our fluency and comprehension skills.  

On my blog, http://zundel.weebly.com/, you 
can find updated spelling lists, our scholastic 
code, and digital copies of the newsletter. 

Thanks for staying informed and involved! 

Ms. Zundel 
 

Remember you are a Big Sky S.T.A.R. 

Solve Problems, Take Responsibility, Act Safely, and 

Respect Others!                

 

Upcoming Events 

November 1, 2, & 3 

Noon Dismissal; 
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

November 10 

Pastries with Pals 7:15-
8:15 

November 15 

Picture Retakes 

November 20 

End of first trimester 

November 21 

Scholastic orders due! 

November 22, 23, 24 

No School. Happy 
Thanksgiving! 

December 1 

Report cards go home 
 

Reminders: 

The key is 3 absences or 
tardies a trimester! 
Please help your child 
be successful by arriving 
on time every day. 


